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“Broadband is a fundamental part of efforts to promote jobs creation, economic success and

enhanced quality of life for those in rural areas such as ours. Residents and businesses in

rural communities have the least access to broadband and the New NY Broadband Program,

which we supported with $500 million in last year’s budget, is making capital investments to

underserved areas that need technology improvements the most. It is especially pleasing to

see that the projects receiving funding today will primarily improve broadband internet

resources to underserved areas, enhancing access for libraries and educational opportunity

centers,” said Senator Young.

Phase II funding from the New NY Broadband Program will invest $1.6 million to support

projects that enhance broadband access in the towns of Nunda, Portage, Ossian, West Sparta

and North Dansville.

Phase II funding from the New NY Broadband Program will invest over $9.6 million to

support projects that enhance broadband access in the towns of Chautauqua, Ripley,

Arkwright, Sherman, Westfield and Mina in Chautauqua County.
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Phase II funding from the New NY Broadband Program will invest over $11.3 million to

support projects that enhance broadband access in the towns of Ashford, Great Valley,

Randolph, Conewango, Cold Spring and Napoli, and the City of Salamanca in Cattaraugus

County. State investments of over $8.2 million will support projects that improve access in

the towns of Rushford, Centerville, Hume, Independence and Andover in Allegany County.

 

 


